



Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter

12th September 2025

This week our children have really started to settle into school routines and lessons. This week the children have enjoyed English, maths and science lessons to name but a few! Our Little Wrens and Reception children have been enjoying their 'Welly Wednesday', taking the time to explore our fabulous outdoor areas. Base 2 have stared their book 'The Kid who Banned the Dark' and started learning about Kind Charles 1st. Base 3 have been getting stuck in; learning about forces and magnets, finding pushes and pulls in the environment around us. Base 4 have been busy learning about Roman numerals, using art straws to help them make some of these. The Year 6 children enjoyed their first swimming lesson and are looking forward to their next. Base 5 have been busy delving into history; looking at timelines and getting to grips with crime and punishment in the past.

















This week's awards...

We All Matter Stars:

Little Wrens: Wilfred for showing such kindness to our new friends.

Base 1: Evelyn for always being a kind friend.

Base 2: Thea for always showing kindness towards her friends.

Base 3: Cleo for being a valued member of the class, ensuring all our pencils are sharp!

Base 4: Hugo for being kind, considerate and helpful.

Base 5: Joshie for being kind and supportive towards others.





ACHIEVE Learning Awards:

Little Wrens: Harriet for being a super star tidier upper.

Base 1: Florence for developing her independence.

Base 2: Montanna for valuing her work and asking questions.

Base 3: Kendall for putting full effort into your learning this week

Base 4: Willow for excellent concentration.

Base 5: Laniakea for showing excellent engagement in her learning.

This week, 115 children achieved their 100% attendance award sticker- well done!



The Lion and the Mouse.

This week in assembly, we read the story of 'The Lion and the Mouse. In this story we learnt that anyone could show kindness, anyone can make a difference to others no matter how big or small they are.

We talked about all the ways we show kindness in our school, how we show 'We all Matter' every day. The children talked about holding a door, smiling at each other, giving compliments and helping friends when they need it.

FOWS- we really do need you!

We have a wonderful FOWS (Friends of Wrenbury School) team who work so very hard behind the scenes to support our children, raising money and organising great events that the children thoroughly enjoy.

Without this team, the children would miss out on many special events and treats. However, **our FOWS team need you!** We would love to hear from anyone who enjoys making a difference, who likes to support others and who is willing to give a little of their time to support our fabulous school and awesome children.

This is an opportunity to work with a great group of people and have a few laughs while doing something good for others. If you would like to join our FOWS team, please give us a call at school and we can put you in contact with the FOWS squad.





Key dates:

Upcoming Open Days for reception starters in 2026, and Little Wrens pre-school:

- Thursday 9th October (09.30am)
- Wednesday 5th November (1.30pm)

Upcoming Open Days for High School visits for current Year 6 pupils and parents:

- Malbank High School Thursday 25th September (5-8pm)
- Brine Leas High School Wednesday 1st October (evening)
- Bishop Heber High School Wednesday 1st October (day visit options and evening)

_

Please visit the websites for these schools for more information of how to book in.

School admissions:

Parents and carers of current Year 6 pupils must apply for a Year 7 place before 31st October. Parents of pupils wanting to start Reception in September 2025 must apply before 15th January 2025. Please see the website below for further information:

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx

As always, please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and checking in on our website for news and updates.

Your Headteacher,

Mrs Charlesworth